From:

Sent: 13 January 2019 16:43
To: ~WEB_Local Plan
Subject: PS29

We are writing to add our names to a growing list of people who oppose PS29 being added to the 'Emerging
Strategy Paper'. Bell Cornwall have previously been refused planning permission for this area, and we wish
it to remain so. We do not want them, or anyone else, having permission to build on this site. Whiteway
estate is the natural end to Dursley and houses further east than this would encroach onto a particularly
beautiful part of Dursley. Also, there is no easy access to this area, it not being accessible from a main road.
The Whiteway estate was not built to take more traffic than it already does, and if access to PS29 was to be

iut throuih it, it would have a serious impact on the residents of this estate, and could be dangerous.
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